
Regular Park Board Meeting 

Monday, January 16, 2023

CHAIR’S REPORT



East Park Engagement

Commissioner Bastyovanszky joined staff at an East Park Engagement event in December. East Park is the 
project name for an upcoming park in Olympic Village, and the public is invited to  submit feedback on what they’d 
like to see in the park at events such as this and in an online survey. 



Trout Lake Little League

Chair Jensen and Commissioner Bastyovanszky visited the Trout Lake Little League with former Commissioner 
Aaron Jasper to explore the space and meet with the League.



Lunar New Year – Croatian Cultural Centre

Commissioner Bastyovanszky joined City Councillors at a Lunar New Year celebration held at the Croatian 
Cultural Centre. 



WPGCCA Holiday Lighting Ceremony

Vice Chair Bastyovanszky met with the Directors at the West Point Grey Community Center Association for their 
holiday lighting ceremony.



Polar Bear Swim

Chair Jensen spoke at the 
Polar Bear swim on New 
Years day at English Bay 
and Vice Chair 
Bastyovanszky 
accompanied Drag Star 
Connie Smudge in the 
swim. 
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